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Our Ref: Safeguarding/LFo 
 
17th January 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian 
 
 
Re:   Free Webinar  -  COUNTY LINES 
 
With the ever present concerns around County Lines and the safety of our children in mind 
please be aware of a free Webinar, by PACE (Parents Against Child Exploitation), taking 
place on 31st January 2022. 
 
Please follow this link Webinar Eventbrite Booking to book your space. 
 

Within the interactive webinar you will find out what 

criminal exploitation, including County Lines is and 

how to spot signs it may be happening to your child 

or a child you know. 

They will cover what it looks like in your local area 

and where to get advice and support if you are 

concerned. 

 

You will have the opportunity within the webinar to 

ask questions, share concerns and connect with 

others. 

 

The webinar will be hosted live, over Zoom, and once 

you have registered you will receive the login details 

for joining. 

 

We hope you find this useful and of interest. 

Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Mr L Martin  
Designated Officer for Safeguarding &  
Child Protection 
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